
August 4, 2023 

  

Dear Friends of GYTTE: 

  

We are always amazed how God uses your lives to 

support this ministry. We are very grateful for your 

donations, prayers, love and friendship. We have been 

quite busy since our last newsletter and we want to 

share our activities with you. 

  

 We have been visited by 7 different schools from Huehuetlan, 

Chietla, Chiautla, Buena Vista de Juarez, Axochiapan and the 

University of Puebla; for day-long trainings at the “Tree of 

Life” Center. 

 

 

 We had a Fuel efficient mud stove workshop at Papalotla, 

Tlaxcala. The Hernández Family was very excited to learn about 

this appropriate technology, so they can teach about it to their 

community. 

 

 

 From March 12-18 we 

had an Intermediate 

Health Course. 21 women from different 

communities were trained. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our Health team, Betzy and Panchita, various 

health promotors and a Church and Faith team participated with two different  

Medical Teams. They went to Tochimizolco, Puebla and Ixtepec, Puebla - this is 

an indigenous community. 
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 From May to 

July we had 

four Regional 

Meetings in 

Puebla, 

Amaxac de 

Guerrero, 

Tlancualpicán, Zacapoaxtla; and one by zoom. They 

learned about Gender Equity. 

 

 From July 19 to 21, we had a Dry Composting Toilet 

workshop. Our staff went to Tizostoc, Tlaxcala to teach 

people how to build this ecological toilet. 

 

 From July 24 to 29 we had 

a group of 6 people from 

Chiapas, Virginia and Haiti. 

They learned how to build Dry Composting Toilets 

and Fuel Efficient Mud Stoves. This was an incredible 

team who are anxious to teach these appropriate 

technologies in their own communities. 

  

We praise God for all 

the work we have 

done but especially for your generosity which 

makes it all possible. Qué Dios los bendiga!!! 

 
Nan, Miguel, Cata, Clara and our whole GYTTE team. 


